
Fairhaven  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
identifying couple
“Be on the look out! This morning at approximately 10:40 a.m.
this man arrived at Fairhaven Walmart in a dark-colored SUV
with this female operator.

The male allegedly broke into several vehicles and used one of
the  stolen  cards  at  Moriarty  Liquors  on  Middle  Street  in
Fairhaven at 11:14 a.m. The card was then used at a store
located at 133 County Street in New Bedford.

Please  call  the  Fairhaven  Police  with  any  information.”-
Fairhaven Police Department.
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Fairhaven Police Department photo.


